
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

I would like to make a freedom of information request, please, regarding the fire alarm and life safety 
systems contract in place for your properties.   Please can you provide the information for the following:  

1) When the tender is due for renewal?  Servicing of fire alarm and emergency lighting systems 
for the council property portfolio is carried out by Wigan 
Council’s internal direct labour organisation, LBS. There 
are no plans at present to alter how this work is 
procured. Any replacement of fire alarm/emergency 
lighting systems would be tendered via The Chest but 
would normally form part of a larger scheme of building 
works. 

2) Which tender portal will this be processed 
through?  

N/A 

3) Estimated overall tender value?  N/A 
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